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Helsingborg/Svebdlile in September 2018,

Samat Nordic AB has decided to transfer their Lubricants business to Johs Rasmussen Svebglle A/S by the
15 of September 2018.

Johs Rasmussen Svebglle A/S is one of the leading service providers in Lubricant distribution in the Nordic
countries, by the strength from Johs Rasmussen Svebglle A/S, Samat Nordic is confident that Samat’s
customer will see benefits of these changes in the future.

Klaus W Rasmussen Said:

In Johs Rasmussen Svebglle A/S we have a clear strategy, that we want to invest in markets where we can
see ourselves as a Partner to producers and distributors who sells and distributes high value products.

For us it is natural to invest further in the transport and distribution of Lubricants in which we have taken
part for more than 40 years.

Samat Nordic AB appreciate the co-operation we have had with you during the years!
If you have any questions to Samat Nordic, please contact Christer Grahn +46702961896.

If you have any questions to Johs Rasmussen Svebglle A/S, please contact Klaus W Rasmussen
+4572290025.

Yours sincerely,

aus W Rasmussen

Christer Grahn

Christer Grahn



